
San Francisco, California, 
March 21, 1928.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Chancellor, McGill University, 
Montreal, Canada.

My dear Sir Arthur:

Before sailing for Hawaii I want to send you 
a word of hearty appreciation of the hospitality of 
the evening meeting which I was privileged to share 
in your home, not long ago.

It is most significant for the future of our 
international project that such men as gathered together 
that evening are finding time to regularly discuss and 
study Canada's international problems.

The interest shown in the other Canadian 
branches duplicates in a measure that of the Montreal

I had most interesting and profitable meetingsgroup.
with each of the other branches in Canada and am return­
ing to Hawaii with a better understanding than before 
of the Canadian outlook and interests in regard to the 
problems of the Pacific.
to so widely extend my circle of Institute friends.

It has been a privilege too

With hearty appreciation of the splendid leader­
ship which you are giving the Canadian work, I am

Mose sincerely yours,

J-


